
 
 

 

 

To, Date: August 31, 2023 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai- 400 001 

 
Scrip Code : 506248 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Sub: Intimation regarding Credit Rating. 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015, we wish to inform you that the ICRA Ltd has reaffirmed the long term rating outstanding on Rs 

110.00 Crore bank facilities of the Company at [ICRA]A- (pronounced ICRA A minus) and reaffirmed 

the short-term rating to [ICRA]A2+ (pronounced ICRA A two plus).  

 

Further, ICRA has assigned a long-term rating of [ICRA]A- (pronounced ICRA A minus) and a short-

term rating of [ICRA]A2+ (pronounced ICRA A two plus) to the additional bank facilities of Rs. 24.00 

Crore. The Outlook on the total long-term rating is Stable.  

 

The enhanced Credit facilities of the Company is now Rs. 134.00 Crore which has now been rated by 

ICRA. 

 

Kindly take note of the same in your record.  

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Amines & Plasticizers Ltd. 

 

 

 

Ajay Puranik 

President (Legal) & Company Secretary 
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